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SATURDAY   2nd January: Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 19.00 Mass McCarthy Family 

SUNDAY   3rd January 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Thanksgiving, Curaming 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  4th January: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Johnston family 

TUESDAY  5th January: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 6th January: 

 EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

 
(LS) 10.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 20.00 Mass Stephen Cullen + 

THURSDAY   7th January: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Terence O’Neill + 

 10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  8th January: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Thanksgiving (L) 

 10.00 Rosary and prayers 

SATURDAY   9th January: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Cook family 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 
 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Ellen Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Daisy Indiana, 

Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, 

Rosa Ruggiero and Patricia Shockledge. May the 

Lord reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

David Millard, Elsie Lee, Joseph Leatherbarrow, 

Eileen Day, Simone Morell, Camillo Gentile, 

Jacob Jablonski, Frank Scott, Kellie Shortt, 

Andrew Waldron, Gillian Pugh, Agnes Manderson, 

John Kiely and Lena Partridge. May they rest in 

peace. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Advent and 

Christmastide we are asked to pray for the 

following intentions: Openness to the Word of 

God: Migrants and Refugees: Expectant Mothers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH for the very generous 

Christmas Offering which you gave on Christmas 

Day, it is very much appreciated, as also the gifts 

and cards I received. The total for the Christmas 

Offering was £1789.50, thank you. Happy New 

Year to you all. God bless, Fr Philip 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: No Mass 

Huntingdon:  £103.00 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £500.00 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Retiring collection next weekend for Society for 

the Protection of Unborn Children. 
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BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: please book 

via stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 

18.00 on Saturday. Thank you. 

ATTENDING MASS: If you are anxious about 

the number of people at Mass, please think about 

attending another Mass: Saturday 19.00, plenty of 

space: Sunday 09.00, is full – very few spaces: 

Sunday 11.00, some spaces.  

For your own comfort and peace of mind, 

why not think of changing to a Mass less busy? 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: since the 

beginning of the first lock down in March our 

parish has made a monthly cash donation of £100 

to the Godmanchester Foodbank which serves our 

area. We will begin our regular monthly collection 

of food items for the foodbank on the first Sunday 

of each month. There is a large box in the porch at 

the main door, under the table, for your donations. 

Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your 

donation. Our next food collection will be on 

Sunday 3rd January 2021. 

GIFT AID ENVELOPES: many of you have now 

moved to Standing Order and do not need the GA 

envelopes, but for those who need them for 2021, 

they are available, please ask for them. 

DIOCESAN YEARBOOK 2021 has now arrived 

giving World Gifts as Christmas presents to and 

will be available next week, cost £2.00: if you want 

one and are not presently attending Mass please 

email and I will keep one for you. 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION there will be a 

break for Christmas and the next meeting will be 

on Sunday 10th January 2021 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Marie Cowie, Clare 

Elias, Irene Muttock & Mary Newman: by 

Saturday 9th January. Many thanks. 

IGNITE MASS FOR YOUNG PEOPLE: for the 

Cambridge area will take place on Saturday 

9th January at 16.00 at St. Laurence’s Church, 

Milton Road, Cambridge, CB4 1XB. Come and 

join other local young people and their families as 

we celebrate together. See poster and details in the 

porch and www.rcdea.org.uk/youth  

WHITE FLOWER APPEAL: will be made next 

weekend for the Society for the Protection of 

Unborn Children. SPUC doe a lot of campaigning 

and educational work around abortion and life 

issues. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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